
Subject: FW: Public Assistance Requested in Stabbing
Date: Tue, 24 Aug 2004 14:54:11 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA \(E-mail\)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

-----Original Message-----
From: Kelly WEEKS [ mailto:kelly.weeks@rcmp-grc.gc.ca ]
Sent: August 24, 2004 8:37 AM
To: Alan Nixon; Ernie Crist; Janice Harris; Lisa Muri; Maureen McKeon
Holmes; Richard Walton
Cc: Jeanine Bratina; Colleen Brow; James Ridge
Subject: Public Assistance Requested in Stabbing

On August 21st at approximately 1:25 am, North Vancouver RCMP were called to a stabbing
outside a Pub in the 1500 block of Barrow Street in North Vancouver.  Upon attendance,
police located a male with a stab wound to his chest.  This male, a 23 year old North
Vancouver resident, was transported to hospital by ambulance.  His condition thus far is
that his injuries are not life threatening.   Members contained the crime scene and
conducted a thorough investigation.  Police located a knife near the scene and it is in
the process of being analyzed for DNA comparison.  As the investigation is in the
preliminary stages, this is the only information being released at this time.

Suspect description: Caucasian male, approximately 20 years old, 5'10" - 6' tall, medium
build and light brown hair.

North Vancouver are asking anyone with information into this matter to contact Cst.
Powell of the North Vancouver RCMP at (604)985-1311, or, if you wish to remain anonymous,
call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

KELLY WEEKS
Executive Assistant
Office of the Superintendent
North Van RCMP Detachment
Phone:  604 990 7474
Fax:  604 983 7434
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